
 

Governor Visit to School 
 
 
 
Date: 11 February 2015 at 1100 hrs 
 
 
This visit was to gain a better understanding of the progression, made and 
expected, of those children within the Pupil Premium category.  
 
The Head fully explained this together with what extra provision has been put 
in place in order to achieve this progression and how the clubs also help. 
 
 

Key Stage Average 
Progression 
per Academic 
Year 

Good 
Progression per 
Academic Year 

1  
4 points 
 

 
6 points 

 
2 

 
3 points 
 

 
4+ points 

 
Average KS1 Progression for the end of the Autumn 2014 Term was 1.8 
points. 
 
Average KS2 Progression for the end of the Autumn 2014 Term was 1.4 
points. 
 
If this continues then Average points for KS1 and KS2 will be 5.4 and 4.2 
respectively. 
 
This visit concluded with a tour around the classrooms where lessons were 
taking place and I observed good behaviour with all classes fully engaged 
with the lessons and staff. 
 
 
 
A Brigden      


